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Summer Activities at Kindercottage
 
What so we do in the summertime when school is out? We try new projects
and have lots of fun! One of our projects was learning to tie-dye. We made
very colorful t-shirts and enjoyed wearing them. See our creations:
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On July 19th, the Belleville High School Key Club, led by Jennifer
Stauffer, arrived to enjoy a trip to Grant's Farm. I could not tell who
had the best time, the Key Club, Jennifer or our High Schoolers class.
Upon their return, everyone was talking at the same time about how
much fun they had. 

Check out the photo. We seem to have a LARGE guest in our group!
The Key Club is so good to us and we thank them for their support.



 

Soon it will be time for some of our students to return to the BIG
SCHOOL. School supplies are always appreciated. Bring what you
know we need! New backpacks are always welcome. Thank you!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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